
 

 

Date: 10 February 2016 
To, 

The General Manager 

Corporate Compliance, 

BSE Limited, 

P.J.Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001. 

 

Scrip Code – 531769 

Subject – Outcome of Board Meeting 

Dear Sir, 

 

We would like to inform you that, the Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company was held today, 

The Board Considered and approved, 
 

 The quarterly Un-audited results of the Company for the Quarter ended 31st December 2015. 

 

 The Limited review report of the Statutory Auditor for the period ended 31st December 2015. 

 

 Adopted the New Listing Agreement pursuant to the provisions of the SEBI ( Listing Obligations 

and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 to be entered with BSE Ltd. 

 

 
This is for your information and records. 

 
 
 

Thanking You 
 

For PFL INFOTECH LTD 

 

P.Amresh Kumar  
Managing Director 
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